
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Caretakers, 

 

It’s hard to believe we are almost at the midway point in our school year!  

We have had many exciting events in January and we have many more in 

store for students and parents! 

 

I would like to thank Mrs. Genuario for the amazing Johnson School Band 

Concert!  I am very proud of  our students and their performance at the 

winter concert. We had approximately 150 students participating in the 

performance and it was truly fantastic. On January 11th, we celebrated our 

Johnson Pride Students of  the Month at a breakfast hosted by the PTO. 

We are very fortunate to have the support of  our PTO in this joint venture, 

supporting our whole school Positive Behavioral Interventions. 

 

As you know, our Winter Intramurals are in full swing. We are delighted to 

see so many students participating in this opportunity. Our intramurals are 

a great way for students to make new friends and enjoy a common interest.  

As a reminder, please find the remaining dates for the winter clubs below. 

 

Remaining Dates for the Winter Club Schedule: 

Monday Dates: 1/22, 1/29, 2/5, 2/12, 2/26, 3/5, 3/12 

Tuesday Dates:  1/23, 1/30, 2/6, 2/13, 2/27 

Wednesday Dates: 1/24, 1/31, 2/7, 2/14, 2/21 

Thursday Dates: 1/25, 2/1, 2/8, 2/15, 2/22 

Friday Dates: 1/19, 1/26, 2/2, 2/9, 2/16, 2/23,3/2 

  

Please be sure to remind your children in the morning on the days they 

have an intramural. 

  

Enjoy your weekend. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

Alison Salerno 

Principal 
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Feb 13, 2018 

Willy Wonka Jr 

parent info 

meeting  

7:00 pm 

(see attached 

flyer) 

 

Feb 14, 2018 

Jump Rope for 

Heart  

(see attached 

flyer) 

 

Feb 19-20, 2018 

NO SCHOOL  

President’s 

Day recess 

 

Feb 22, 2018 

Parent 

University  

6:30-8:00 pm 

 

Feb 27, 2018 

PTO Meeting 

9:15 am 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miren los eventos que vienen 

pronto a nuestra escuela! 

CLICK HERE 

 

 

Veem os próximos eventos na 

nossa escola! 

CLICK HERE 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Johnson 
Parent 

Network 
 
 

Don’t forget to 
show your 

Johnson PRIDE 
 by wearing spirit 
wear or school 
colors every 
Friday!!!! 

School delay notices are published on radio, television, Twitter, and the Bethel 
Public Schools website. Follow the Superintendent, Dr. Carver, at 

@BethelCTSuper to be the first to know when school is delayed or canceled in 
bad weather. Channel 3, 6, and 8 also offer you the ability register to be notified 
via text for school delays and closings when reported. Please note as a reminder: 
When it is necessary to delay or close school due to inclement weather or have 

an unscheduled early dismissal due to forecasted inclement weather for the 
afternoon, the “School Delayed” “Schools Closed” or “Early Dismissal” 

announcement will be made over the following radio and television stations and 
websites in the morning: WLAD AM Danbury 800 on the dial WINE AM 

Brookfield 940 on the dial WICC AM Bridgeport 600 on the dial WEBE FM 
Bridgeport 108 on the dial WEZN FM Bridgeport 100 on the dial TV Channel 3, 

TV Channel 8, & TV Channel 6. Bethel Public Schools Website – 
www.bethel.k12.ct.us Connecticut Weather Website – www.ctweather.com  

Attention Girls in 
Grades K-4! 

 
Cub Scout Pack 156 is 

recruiting girls who are 

interested in joining Cub 

Scouts!   

For information, please 

contact Cubmaster Jennifer 

Weissmann at 

jennyscouter@gmail.com.   

Den leaders needed - family 

inclusive program! 

Outdoor program 

Pinewood Derby 

Pack overnighters 

Family camping 

Cub Scout Day Camp 

Reduced dues fee this year 

http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=7ae6567d5434&apg=8a30742e
http://devos2.bethel.k12.ct.us/show?video=15bf82fd1ab9&apg=724630ca
mailto:jennyscouter@gmail.com


 

 

 
 

PTO CORNER 
 

THANK YOU! 

Basia Lagravinese and Gigi Greenstein for our fantastic PBIS breakfast last week! 
 

School Store is open every Thursday morning! Our 4th & 5th grade winners from the previous 

Box Tops competition enjoyed shopping at the school store for their prizes! 

Which classrooms will be next? Submit your Box Tops on 2/19 and we’ll find out in March! 

Box Tops can be found on Ziploc, General Mills, Progresso, Lysol, Old El Paso, Reynolds, Fiber 

One, Kleenex, Green Giant, Land O’ Lakes, Boise office paper, Chex, Hefty and many more. 

Please send unexpired box tops into school with your child’s name and classroom written on 

the envelope/baggie so your child gets credit toward the classroom total! 

 

Coffee Cart for Teachers is pushed through the school each month and it’s a hit! Would you 

like to support this teacher appreciation effort? Take a look at our Signup Genius to see what 

supplies you can contribute: www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E0A4BACA629A6FE3-johnson 

 

Fundraisers: 

Don’t forget to consider Smile and Box Tops during your shopping and cooking! 

 Box Tops –We’ve earned over $700 this year so far! Keep clipping and saving! Our next 

collection is on Friday, 2/19. Be sure to include your child’s name and teacher name on 

the Ziploc bag so their class receives credit for the competition! 

 Amazon Smile – Set up your Amazon smile to support Ralph M T Johnson PTO.  

 

PTO Meetings: 

 2/27 @ 9:15 am 

 3/20 @ 9:15 am 

 4/24 @ 9:15 am 

 5/15 @ 9:15 am 
 

Have questions, ideas or want to be involved? 
The PTO is a very family-friendly organization and all are welcome! 

Contact us at rmtjohnsonpto@gmail.com 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A4BACA629A6FE3-johnson


 

Jump Rope for Heart is coming to Johnson school! 
     

Our school will jump rope to save lives on 

(This event will take place during the school day) 

 

Participants earn prizes by fundraising here 

(Search for Ralph MT Johnson School) 

 

Any parents who are willing to help out on February 14th  

 Can email Coach Claridge 

claridgen@bethel.k12.ct.us 

  

Your support saves lives! 
 

 

 

 

 

http://american.heart.org/jump-hoops/


      

Parent Information Meeting 
 for Johnson School’s  

upcoming production of 

 

Tuesday, February 13th at 7pm 

In the Cafeteria at Johnson 

 
Meet the director and music director, ask questions and get 

rehearsal and performance schedules. 



Bethel Softball Association 
invites you to register for the

2018 Spring season!

Registration is open from January 20 – March 4

Fees:
$75 per player

$100 max per family
Register by MARCH 4
to avoid $20 late fee 

and/or waiting list
** NO REFUNDS **

Sign up today using our ONLINE Registration System at
www.leaguelineup.com/bethelsoftball
(or just Google Bethel CT Softball!)

Questions? BethelCTSoftball@gmail.com

We offer recreational teams for ages PreK 4 - 16.
Spring Season runs April – June.

All skill levels are welcome!!

Registration 
fees include 

uniform shirt, 
socks & FUN!

Coaches!  Volunteers! 
Team/League Sponsors!

We need you!
Email if you are interested

http://www.leaguelineup.com/bethelsoftball
mailto:BethelCTSoftball@gmail.com


... 

Home Show 

Come see over 15 Units compete and  
Cheer on Bethel’s own 
Winter Guard!  

Concessions… 
        Merchandise… 

                     Raffles and More! 

Sat. February 17
th

 
Bethel High 

4 pm Start 

$15 Adults • $8 Children & Seniors • Cash at door  

Admission Prices Set by the Musical Arts Conference 

©
 



 

 No tests. No homework. No cost. 
 

Just the tools, tips, and tricks you need  

        to help your child succeed.  
 

Parent University • 2/22/18 • 6:30 – 8:30 PM 

Don’t miss it! More information to follow. 
 

 


